
Heath Farm House 
Hanwell 
Banbury 

Oxfordshire 
OX17 1HN 

01295 730679 
 

5th May 2023 
 

CDC 
 
Re planning application by Vistry  No 23/00853/OUT 
 
Dear Sir 
I would like to object to this application on the following grounds: 
 

• It is contrary to the current local plan and the draft replacement plan 

• Cherwell’s currently has over 5 years supplied of housing identified, so 
there is no need for this development 

• It fills a gap which separates Hanwell from Banbury, so is contrary to CDC 
planning policies 

• It spoils the important setting of Hanwell Castle, St Peter’s Church Hanwell 
and the conservation area of the village of Hanwell, again contrary to 
planning policy. 

 
 
Your sincerely 
 
 
G W Dessain 

 
 

 


